
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations  

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the city of Attleboro’s Sewer System Rehabilitation Project of Sub-area 13 for in 

fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Attleboro, located at Attleboro City 

Hall, 77 Park St., Attleboro MA 02703. 

 

The funding would be used for a comprehensive sewer rehabilitation program be implemented in the highest 

prioritized sub-area 13. Sub-area 13 is located in the north end of the City and includes a mix of residential, 

commercial, and industrial areas. Comprehensive sewer rehabilitation includes cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) 

lining of all sewer mains (except sewer mains that are PVC material or previously CIPP lined), rehabilitation of 

sewer manholes, and CIPP lining of sewer service connections.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure the city is able to meet standards as 

outlined in the Clean Water Act Section 212, which outlines standards for devices and systems used in the 

storage, treatment, recycling, and reclamation of municipal sewage are defined as treatment works.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the 

Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

JAKE AUCHINCLOSS 

Member of Congress 

 


